
STONEY POINT FIRE DEPARTMENT INC. 
Stations 13 & 19 

2190 Lake Upchurch Drive, Parkton, North Carolina 28371 
Telephone: (910) 424-0694 Fax: (910) 425-2795 

E-Mail spfd1301@nc.rr.com 
 

December 21, 2021 
 

SUBJECT: Minutes of the Monthly Board of Directors Meeting December 21, 2021    
 
 
Due to the Christmas Holidays the December 21, 2021 Board of Directors Meeting has been 
canceled. The next Board of Directors Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday January 18, 2022 at 
1930 hours at Station 13 located at 7221 Stoney Point Road, Fayetteville, North Carolina 28306 .  
 
Wishing each of you a very Merry Family Christmas and a very prosperous and Happy New 
Years.  
 
For questions or concerns please contact Station 13 at 910-424-0694 
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